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TO:

Richard McNabb, Mayor


City Council Members
FROM:
Stevie Cox, City Manager
VIA:



CC:

Robert Wilhoit, City Attorney



Crystal Postell, Finance Director



Rodney Johnson, Public Works Director



Darien Comer, City Clerk
DATE:
January 25, 2024
REF:
City Manager’s Weekly Update for January 27th – February 17th, 2024

This is my weekly update about things going on in the City of Trinity for the period of January 27th – February 17th, 2024.
On February 13, 2024, the Trinity Civitan Club held their February meeting at the Grubb Family YMCA. At this meeting, a Representative from the Archdale Family Crisis Center gave a presentation.  In addition, Stephanie Wilkerson from the Davidson County Civitan’s Club talked about their participation in Special Olympics and other activities. If you are interested in becoming a member of the Civitan Club, please contact Donna Jackson at:  the4jacksons@northstate.net.  

On February 15, 2024, the Archdale – Trinity Chamber held a Coffee and Conversation event at the Guil – Rand Fire Department in Archdale.  The Randolph County Partnership for Children gave a presentation on their upcoming events and the services that they provide.
The City is in the process of preparing the Fiscal Year 2024 – 2025 Budget.  The City Council will hold a budget retreat and budget workshops to establish the budget for the upcoming fiscal year.  These meetings are open to the public.  Those dates and times will be released soon.
Under the City Manager’s Notes:

The following is an overview of upcoming events that you should mark on your calendar.
On February 21, 2024, the Piedmont Triad Regional Council will hold their Board of Delegates Meeting.  This meeting will be held at their offices in Kernersville, North Carolina.  

The next Planning Board Meeting will be held on February 26th at 6 PM.  The Planning Board will continue their work on the development ordinance.
On February 27, 2024, the High Point Metropolitan Technical Advisory Committee will hold their monthly meeting.  This meeting will be held to discuss upcoming North Carolina Department of Transportation projects.

The next Jacob Carroll Street Cleanup Event will take place on March 1st, 2024 at 8:30 AM.  If you are interested in participating, please contact City Hall at: (336) 431-2841.

The next City Council Meeting will take place on March 11, 2024. The Pre-Agenda Meeting will take place at 6 PM and the Council Meeting will start at 6:30 PM. 
If you would like to be updated on changes to the City’s Website or any latest information, please subscribe to “Sign Up for Notifications” on the website. This will allow us to stay in touch with you and you to stay connected with what is going on in the City.
I hope that this information has been helpful and informative. I look forward to interacting with you again next week. If you should have any questions about the topics discussed or any other items, please feel free to call City Hall for additional information at: (336) 431-2841. I hope that you have a wonderful week.
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